From: - ]

Sent: 30 May 2019 12:19

To: Planning

Subject: New Planning Application 2019/1907/P

Attachments: Land Registry Site Plan.pdf; Land Registry Site Plan-expanded.pdf

For attention Mr Joshua Ogunleye.

Dear Mr Ogunleye,

We have submitted on-line Comments to the above application, consisting of Objections
and Corrections to Inaccuracies in the application.
We would like to add these attachments to illustrate.

1. Land registry drawing showing our property 2B Tanza Road which neighbours the
property in the application. This has been omitted from the proposal altogether.

2. Second version of 1) showing (in purple spot) the section of our garden behind the
existing 2 storey high trellis (ie the dark part) and (in red spot) the section of our
garden currently enjoying light and outlook, which would be significantly reduced by
the proposed extension, which totals 2 storeys above this area.

3. Photographs of this area.

We would be happy to host a site visit to our property and garden.
We would appreciate these documents being included.

Regards
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